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1
know your poster

All combo posters display mandatory state and 
federal postings to ensure that all units are 
in compliance with the Department of Labor’s 
regulations. Federal and State labor laws are 
constantly being updated, therefore you need to
make sure that they are always up to date.  

2
Find the QR Code

Most posters have a QR code displayed in
the bottom left-hand corner. Most smartphones 
have built in camera applications that can 
read QR codes. Take a moment to scan the 
code on your poster, and follow the link to 

see if your poster is up to date.

3
Are You Compliant
Upon scanning the QR code and 

following the provided link, it will inform 
you if your Federal & State Labor law 
poster is compliant or expired.

If the link reflects that your unit is compliant,
then you’re all set! If your poster is expired, 
you should contact GSI Human Resources
Department and order a new one.4
ensured compliance


